Newsletter

11 April 2018

Welcome back...

We had a lovely break and we've rolled up our sleeves for a productive and peaceful term 2!





Back with the bacon...

Now that the listeriosis dust has settled, our cold meats supplier has provided us with a health certificate validating the safety of their meats. We will be selling hotdogs again on Fridays.

Little people "camping out"...

Our Mickey Mouse pupils are building tents <u>next week</u> Friday (20th May) at school. If you are unfortunate to not have personal childhood memories of "building tents", we guarantee that it is an extremely fun, team-building and magical experience for our little people! We need your help with supplying the following:



- An old sheet or old curtain (or more than one if you are able). It will get dirty, so please don't send any white silk sheets ©!
- A dozen pegs preferably old ones
- An old broom or mop (we need to use the wooden poles)

Please label all items if you would like them to be returned after the "camping" fun.



Sweating out the dates...

You may want to pencil the following dates into your dairy for upcoming netball and soccer events:

Wednesday 18 April: Soccer match against Edleen Primary. Teams TBA.

Thursday 19 April: Grade 4 - 7 netball match against Olifantsfontein

Saturday 5 May: Grade 4 - 7 soccer and netball tournament at Summerfields

Saturday 12 May: Grade 1 - 3 soccer and mini-netball tournament at Summerfields

Friday and Saturday 18 - 19 May: Grade 6 netball

tournament at Norkem Park

The wheels of the bus...

Don't forget that our Grade 4's are off to the Voortrekker Monument next week and our Grade 5 - 7 pupils are scheduled for an exciting field trip to the "OCT South" obstacle course grounds the week thereafter. Please return all indemnity forms and keep your eye on the D6 communicator for any last minute changes.



Mickey Mouse Reading Programme...

New bookbags will be sent out on Friday. Thank you for all the parents who give us weekly feedback. If you have not got on board with this system, please report any damaged books by following the link below (or on the D6 App). It will only take a minute...



https://docs.google.com/forms/d/1a0BdiF2bl2M3rqKzBb7IHQ3b3R4v46zO9jAXRStYbmA/viewform



Road of frustration...

Sadly, it would appear that the company we contracted to put gravel on our access road and tar the mini-netball court has taken our deposit and made a duck.

We would recommend that you avoid "Good Purpose Tar Surfacing and Civils", a locally based company in Norkem Park, for any road surfacing jobs you may have in future.

Prayerfully and playfully

The Solid Foundations Staff

